

Extraordinary circumstances prevented the construction of the station. Equipment, including transmitter and antenna, are purchased, shipped and ready for construction in Reno. However, the former tower owner sold our intended tower to American Tower. We are awaiting their approval of structural analysis and plans.

Initially, we did not attempt to construct on this channel in the middle of the full service TV repack, because we needed to find out whether the channel would be taken by a full service TV in the area. When it was not, we still had only a limited time for construction because of cold weather and snow pack in the area.

The tower owner was difficult to reach during the pandemic and we learned belatedly that he had sold the tower. We are now informed that we will be able to contract for space on this tower and we plan to construct the station at the location proposed in the construction permit this Summer.